
The following is a Broadcast Email to all OVS Listserv Subscribers:

OVS 2022 HAPPY NEW YEAR MISSIVE

The New York State Office of Victim Services (OVS)  is pleased to share a letter from
our Director, Elizabeth Cronin, summarizing many 2021 achievements, and outlining key
2022 projects. Click the link above or button below to download and read the full letter.

Click here to read the Happy New Year Missive!



On behalf of the New York State Office of Victim Services, thank you for your commitment
to providing the highest quality services to victims of crime in New York State.

Previous announcements from OVS are now available via VAP Connect, a NEW online
forum for VAPs. You can also subscribe to future email correspondences from OVS by
clicking the Subscribe Now! button below.

Subscribe Now!


